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Electoral Boundaries
Legislative Council Electoral Boundaries Act 1995 — Section 29F Notice

Initial Transition Proposal
In accordance with Sections 29D and 29E of the Legislative Council Electoral Boundaries 
Act 1995, the Redistribution Tribunal has made an initial transition proposal and prepared 
an accompanying statement of reasons in respect of the new Legislative Council divisions 
determined on 20 May 2017.

The initial transition proposal and statement of reasons are available on the Redistribution 
website: www.lcredistribution.tas.gov.au

The initial transition proposal and statement of reasons are also available for perusal and 
supply at each of the Tribunal’s public offices, namely, any Service Tasmania shop. 

A person or organisation may lodge a written comment, suggestion or objection in 
relation to the initial transition proposal. Written submissions may be lodged online at 
the redistribution website, or sent to the Tribunal by post or email (at the address shown 
below). Written submissions must be received no later than 5 pm on Monday 24 July 2017.

Comments, suggestions and objections will be placed on the Redistribution website unless 
they contain a specific request to the contrary.

Mike Blake – Chairperson of the Redistribution Tribunal 
8 July 2017
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